W@CJ’\ meut #2

From: Skip Murray <skip@Ipmurray.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:30 AM

To: Lindsay Dearborn <ldearborn@dearbornconstruction.com>

Cc: assistant@limingtonmaine.gov; stanley.hackett@limingtonmaine.gov; michael.barden@limingtonmaine.gov;
tammy.ramsdell@limingtonmaine.gov; cbbg@roadrunner.com; Donna.Sawyer@limingtonmaine.gov;
darinshaw@gsgravel.com

Subject: Re: Gravel Extraction

Lindsay and Select Board,

| agree that | would very much appreciate the opportunity to sit down with the citizens and planning board to discuss
the ordinance. Two years ago, the select board sent this ordinance back to the planning board to revisit and refine the
ordinance and to hopefully invite pit owners to sit down with citizens and the board.. This meeting or meetings was
requested to re craft some of the proposed ordnance, tighten up some areas and present the town with a well rounded
final ordinance option. There has been silence from the planning board until this was just reintroduced in January.

We are still ready and available to participate in any meeting. | am unclear as to why the planning board does not want
(or is reluctant) , to sit down with us so we can work together. We are not against an ordinance. However we are against
an ordinance written that did not include the input of those they want to regulate. Differing points of view and relaying
intimate knowledge of the extraction industry , should facilitate the board in crafting the best ordinance possible.

I implore you to please, allow us all to participate in this process.

If this is truly a citizens initiative, shouldn’t the ordinance represent ALL of us who pay taxes, live and work in the Town
of Limington?

Thank you for your time.
Skip Murray

Leland P Murray
LP MURRAY & SONS, INC



